
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NATIONAL GOLF SQUAD SELECTED 

 
 

 
 

We would like to congratulate Nirekh Tejwani and Reshan Algama 

who have been selected for the National Squad Men’s – A and the 

Development Squad – Men’s B respectively, after taking part in the 

Sri Lanka Golf Union trials earlier this month. 

We are looking forward to seeing these two talented young golfers 

do CIS proud when they can resume training once more!  

 


